
 

 

Date: 03/08/2023 

 

COGTA ON COURSE TOWARDS 2024/2025 FY 

1st budget submission made to Provincial Treasury 

(PT) on the 17 July 2023 as part of the financial 

and non-financial performance planning process 

for 2024/2025 Financial Year (FY). 

• 14-21 August 2023, the Department will 

kickstart internal consultative process for the 

coming financial year. 

• Again, on 21-22 September 2023 and 19-20 February 2024 Cogta MEC 

Zolile Williams will lead the Strategic Planning Session to set the scene for 

Cogta’s priorities, later to be confirmed in the MEC’s Policy Speech.     

For more information, kindly contact Mr Willie Galli (above), Director for Strategic 

Management. 

 Follow and like our page on Facebook @Cogta Eastern Cape. 

 
Produced by the Directorate of Corporate Communication.  
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